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I just wanted to send a note to let you know that I DO NOT support changing the city council 
public meetings from evening to daytime. 

Theme meetings are meant to be a publicly available and accessible to all citizens. Since many 
citizens work traditional hours, day meetings would make them totally inaccessible. Changing 
the meeting times would serve to prevent people from watching the meetings, attending them 
and participating in them. This is wrong and undemocratic. 
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